CONGRATUL

You are cordially invited to the

City College Convocation
May 4, 2017 * 6:00 p.m. * Health Sciences Great Room




MSUBILLINGS

1500 University Drive
Billings, MT 59101-0298

Dear City College Graduate,

On behalf of City College, | would like to
personally invite you to our 2017 Convocation.

Convocation is an occasion to celebrate
accomplishments with family, friends, faculty, and
your fellow graduates.

Please plan to attend the event, followed by a
reception with cake, refreshments, and light
hors d’oeuvres.

| look forward to seeing you Thursday, May 4, at
6:00 p.m. in the Health Sciences Building, as well
as Saturday, May 6, for Commencement at
MetraPark.

With warmest regards,

Dr. Clifford P. Coppersmith, Dean
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